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24 November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Keeping our Community safe: Covid-19 
 
As we find ourselves moving towards the end of this current phase of lockdown, I would like to 
remind you all that now more than ever, we should be limiting our contact with others.  
 
As a community, we must continue to be vigilant in following national guidance i.e. washing or 
sanitising our hands regularly, wearing face coverings in shared public spaces and maintaining 
social distancing. We should not be mixing with other households unless they are part of our wider 
support bubble.  

I would also ask you to remind your child/children that they must not socialise with others after 
school or on a weekend.  While I know this can be difficult to manage, the more direct social contacts 
we have the more we risk catching Covid-19 and the greater our potential to spread it to others.  

Finally, I would remind you that, if you are asked to isolate your child at home for 14 days because 
their class group has been forced to isolate, or because you have been contacted by Track and 
Trace and asked to isolate your child or family, you must follow this request. 

Thank you for your support with this. It will help all our school communities to stay safe. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Elizabeth Horne CBE 
Chief Executive 
Horizons Specialist Academy Trust 
 

 
 
 


